
To Whom it May Concern,  

As a parent of public school students, I strongly oppose SB 738, SB 457, and SB 874 and any 

other bill that opens the door to forced regionalization of Connecticut Public Schools. 

 

We moved here for the schools, and existing school quality is what keeps us here. I love the 

small town feel & passing this bill erodes the quality and the character of our local schools, 

which erodes the quality of our town.. 

I am very concerned about the potential impact of larger school sizes, decreasing administrator 

and community engagement for my childrens future education. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

Stacy Corbin  

Somers, CT 

 

--I hope you will oppose SB 738, SB 457, SB 874, and any other legislation that opens the door 

to forced regionalization of Connecticut public schools. 

 


